
  

       

     

               

  
    

 

                                                                         

                 

               

   

 

             

               

             

       

                 

                 

                 

       

  
 

             

              

      

          

 

              

 

              

      

                   

             

                   

                

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transport Access Program 
Stanmore Station Upgrade 

Project update August 2021 

Transport for NSW is investigating options for the proposed upgrade of Stanmore Station to make it easier 

to access, especially for people with disability or limited mobility, parents/carers with prams and customers 

with luggage. 

Upcoming work in August and September 

From Monday 30 August up to Saturday 18 September geotechnical investigations will take place over 12 

shifts. These investigations are critical to inform the design for the proposed Stanmore Station upgrade and to 

complete work started in August. Bore hole drilling will take place on platforms 1/2 and 3. Equipment to be 

used will be vacuum truck, drilling rig and non-powered hand tools. 

Traffic control and signage will be in place to assist pedestrians and motorists around the area when 

required. The work activities may be noisy at times. We apologise for the inconvenience and will minimise 

the impact by turning off vehicles and equipment when not in use, monitoring noise levels and using non-

tonal reversing beepers and acoustic barriers. 

Road closures 

 One lane on Trafalgar St will be closed during work periods, for a maximum of three shifts. Traffic 

controllers will be on site to assist motorists. Please drive carefully through the area. 

 There are no pedestrian access changes to the station entrance and underpass. 

 Access will be maintained for emergency vehicles at all times. 

Construction hours 

Standard construction hours are 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 

Keep in touch 

We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project notifications and online updates 

published to the project website www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

If you would like to be added to the project distribution list, or for more information on the Stanmore 

Station Upgrade, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. Please 

also contact us if you would like to discuss how we can support students studying for HSC exams while 

work is carried out. For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 

24-hour Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465. 

For more information call 1800 684 490 

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au 

For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 

http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
www.transport.nsw.gov.au
www.transport.nsw.gov.au



